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8th June 2023 
 
Deputy Neasa Hourigan 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Dublin 2 
 
PQ 24531/23 To ask the Minister for Health if he will set out in tabular form the number 
of full-time posts and the number of part-time posts currently funded and staffed for 
non-clinical data management across genetic and rare disease services in the HSE.      
- Neasa Hourigan 
 
Dear Deputy Hourigan,  

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of 
the above Parliamentary question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for 
response. I have examined the matter and the following outlines the position.  
 
National HR do not collate the information requested at this level of detail. Three of the 
Hospital Groups have responded to my request for the above information.  
 
Saolta, ULHG and IEHG have confirmed that they do not have any full or part time posts 
currently funded or staffed for non-clinical data management across genetic and rare 
disease services. Should I receive further responses I will forward these on.  
 
I trust the above is of assistance.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

______________________ 
John Smith 
Assistant National Director 
Acute Operations 


